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The first and most important thing to say is a big “Thank you” to all the ladies for their continued 
support despite our lack of numbers. We do have some new lady members thanks to a very 
successful open day last year. 
 
We were unable to field a team for the Blackwater Valley league this year but intend to join next 
season. As always we took part in the County and North Hants competitions. Congratulations go to 
Judy, Kathy and Margaret who won the North Hants Triples competition. Margaret also reached the 
final of the Two Wood Singles in the North Hants competition. A great effort from them all. We also 
helped support the Stan Hardman league.  
 
Lastly I would like to thank everybody in the club for their hard work and support. Special thanks go 
to the Club Captain Bill Moore who has worked so hard for the benefit of the club. 
 
Janice Fleuty. 
Lady Captain. 


